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Getting the books Unsouled Unwind 3 Neal Shusterman now is not type of challenging means. You could not without help going later than book deposit or library or
borrowing from your associates to edit them. This is an totally simple means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online broadcast Unsouled Unwind 3 Neal
Shusterman can be one of the options to accompany you in the same way as having further time.
It will not waste your time. understand me, the e-book will certainly look you extra situation to read. Just invest little mature to log on this on-line message
Unsouled Unwind 3 Neal Shusterman as well as review them wherever you are now.

Aviva, Cecilia, Blake, Sharon, Emily (and Kermit, class frog) Everyone makes
mistakes. But what happens when your mistake hurts someone else? Told in eight
perspectives--including one in graphic novel form, Operation Frog Effect
celebrates standing up and standing together, and tells the unforgettable story of
how eight very different kids take responsibility for their actions and unite for
a cause they all believe in. "A heartfelt novel with complex characters who
realize that to promote change in the world, they first have to change how they
see each other."--John David Anderson, author of Ms. Bixby's Last Day
The Everlost Neal Shusterman 2009-08-01 Nick and Allie don't survive the crash,
and now they are in limbo, stuck halfway between life and death, in a netherworld
known as Everlost. Everlost is home to those who didn't make it to their final
destination: A magical yet dangerous place filled with shadows where lost souls
run wild. Shocked and frightened, Nick and Allie aren't ready to rest in peace
just yet. They want their lives back. Desperate for a way out, their search takes
them deep into the uncharted regions of Everlost. But the longer they stay, the
more they forget about their past lives. And with all memory of home fading fast
and an unknown evil lurking in the shadows, Nick and Allie may never escape this
strange, terrible world. In this imaginative, supernatural thriller, Neal
Shusterman explores questions of life, death, and what just might lie in between.
Scythe Neal Shusterman 2016-11-22 A Time Best YA Book of All Time (2021) Two teens
must learn the “art of killing” in this Printz Honor–winning book, the first in a
chilling new series from Neal Shusterman, author of the New York Times bestselling
Unwind dystology. A world with no hunger, no disease, no war, no misery: humanity
has conquered all those things, and has even conquered death. Now Scythes are the
only ones who can end life—and they are commanded to do so, in order to keep the
size of the population under control. Citra and Rowan are chosen to apprentice to
a scythe—a role that neither wants. These teens must master the “art” of taking
life, knowing that the consequence of failure could mean losing their own. Scythe
is the first novel of a thrilling new series by National Book Award–winning author
Neal Shusterman in which Citra and Rowan learn that a perfect world comes only
with a heavy price.
UnBound Neal Shusterman 2016-12-13 Find out what happens to Connor, Risa, and Lev
now that they've finally destroyed the Proactive Citizenry in this collection of
short stories set in the world of the New York Times bestselling Unwind Dystology
by Neal Shusterman. Connor Lassiter's fight to bring down Proactive Citizenry and
find a suitable alternative to unwinding concluded in UnDivided. Now Connor, Risa,
and Lev are free to live in a peaceful future--or are they? Neal Shusterman brings
back his beloved Unwind characters for his fans to see what's left for those who
were destined to be unwound.

Unwind Neal Shusterman 2009-08-01 Connor's parents want to be rid of him because
he's a troublemaker. Risa has no parents and is being unwound to cut orphanage
costs. Lev's unwinding has been planned since his birth as part of his family's
strict religion. Brought together by chance, and kept together through
desperation, these three unlikely companions make a harrowing cross-country
journey, knowing all the while that their lives are hanging in the balance. If
they can survive until their eighteenth birthdays, they can't be harmed. But when
every piece of them, from their hands to their hearts, are wanted by a world gone
mad, eighteen seems far, far away... "Gripping, brilliantly imagined futuristic
thriller… The issues raised could not be more provocative - the sanctity of life,
the meaning of being human - while the delivery could hardly be more engrossing or
better aimed to teens." Publishers Weekly, starred review "A thought-provoking,
well-paced read that will appeal widely" School Library Journal, starred review "A
breathless tale turning pages for teenage boys, as it challenges not just where
life begins and ends, but what it means to be alive." Educ8 magazine "a powerful,
shocking, and intelligent novel... It's wonderful, wonderful stuff."
thebookbag.co.uk "This is the kind of rare book that makes the hairs on your neck
rise up. It is written with a sense of drama that should get it instantly snapped
up for film." The Times
UnStrung Neal Shusterman 2012-07-24 How did Lev Calder move from an unwillingly
escaped Tithe to a clapper? In this revealing short story, Neal Shusterman opens a
window on Lev’s adventures between the time he left CyFi and showed up at the
Graveyard. Pulling elements from Neal Shusterman’s critically acclaimed Unwind and
giving hints about what is to come in the riveting sequel, UnWholly, this short
story is not to be missed.
Through the Zombie Glass Gena Showalter 2014-07-29 Having lost her family and home
during a zombie attack, Alice begins hearing strange whispers and seeing mirrors
that come to life while a malevolent force urges her to commit acts of violence.
Operation Frog Effect Sarah Scheerger 2019-02-26 If one small act can create a
ripple across the universe . . . what happens when a whole group of kids join
together and act? Told in eight perspectives--including one in graphic novel form-Operation Frog Effect is perfect for fans of Andrew Clements, Rob Buyea, and
Sarah Weeks, and for anyone who wants to make a difference. Hi-- It's us, Ms.
Graham's class. We didn't mean to mess things up. But we did. We took things too
far, and now Ms. Graham is in trouble--for something we did. We made a mistake.
The question is, can we fix it? Ms. Graham taught us that we get to choose the
kind of people we want to be and that a single act can create ripples. So get
ready, world--we're about to make some ripples. Sincerely, Kayley, Kai, Henry,
unsouled-unwind-3-neal-shusterman
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This World We Live in Susan Beth Pfeffer 2010 When the moon's gravitational pull
increases, causing massive natural disasters on Earth, Miranda and her family
struggle to survive in a world without cities or sunlight, and wonder if anyone
else is still alive.
Undivided Neal Shusterman 2014-11-06 Proactive Citizenry, the company which
created Cam from the parts of unwound teens, has a plan: to mass produce Rewound
teens like Cam for military purposes. But below the surface is of that horror lies
another shocking level of intrigue: Proactive Citizenry has been suppressing
technology that could make unwinding completely unnecessary. As Conner, Risa and
Lev uncover these shocking secrets, enraged teens begin to march on Washington to
demand justice and a better future. But more trouble is brewing. Starkey's group
of storked teens are growing more powerful and militant with each new recruit. And
if they have their way, they'll burn the harvest camps to the group, and put every
adult in them before a firing squad-which could destroy any chance America has for
a peaceful future. Praise for UNWIND: "This is the kind of rare book that makes
the hairs on your neck rise up. It is written with a sense of drama that should
get it instantly snapped up for film." The Times "Gripping, brilliantly imagined
futuristic thriller… The issues raised could not be more provocative - the
sanctity of life, the meaning of being human - while the delivery could hardly be
more engrossing or better aimed to teens." Publishers Weekly, starred review "a
powerful, shocking, and intelligent novel... It's wonderful, wonderful stuff."
thebookbag.co.uk "This book challenges ones ideas about life, about morality,
about religion, about fanatics. It is not a comfortable read but it is thoughtprovoking." Carousel
Unwind Neal Shusterman 2009-06-02 In a future world where those between the ages
of thirteen and eighteen can have their lives "unwound" and their body parts
harvested for use by others, three teens go to extreme lengths to survive until
they turn eighteen.
The Toll Neal Shusterman 2019-11-05 In the highly anticipated finale to the New
York Times bestselling trilogy, dictators, prophets, and tensions rise. In a world
that’s conquered death, will humanity finally be torn asunder by the immortal
beings it created? Citra and Rowan have disappeared. Endura is gone. It seems like
nothing stands between Scythe Goddard and absolute dominion over the world
scythedom. With the silence of the Thunderhead and the reverberations of the Great
Resonance still shaking the earth to its core, the question remains: Is there
anyone left who can stop him? The answer lies in the Tone, the Toll, and the
Thunder.
The Complete Unwind Dystology Neal Shusterman 2014-10-21 Don’t miss a moment of
the complete New York Times bestselling Unwind dystology from Neal Shusterman, now
available as a collectible boxed set. After the Second Civil War, the Bill of Life
states that human life may not be touched from the moment of conception until a
child reaches the age of thirteen. However, a loophole allows parents to
retroactively get rid of a teenager through a process called “unwinding.” Three
teens defy the system and run away from their unwinding: Connor, a rebel whose
parents have ordered his unwinding; Risa, a ward of the state who is to be unwound
due to cost-cutting; and Lev, his parents’ tenth child whose unwinding has been
planned since birth as a religious tithing. As their paths intersect and lives
hang in the balance, Connor, Risa, and Lev must work together to survive—and they
may change the fate of America in the process. This complete boxed set includes
hardcover editions of Unwind, UnWholly, UnSouled, and UnDivided.
The Shadow Club Neal Shusterman 2002-02-18 The Shadow Club starts simply enough:
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the kids who are tired of being second-best get together and, for the first time,
talk about how they feel. But soon the members decide to play practical jokes on
the first-place winners they envy, and things begin to spin dangerously out of
control. "This is a provocative novel . . . The plot is ingeniously simple and the
course of events compelling. Brisk enough to snag a popular audience, but forceful
in impact, it will leave readers thinking." (Booklist, starred review)
The Eyes of Kid Midas Neal Shusterman 2009-11-10 Kevin is entranced when he finds
a pair of sunglasses that turn his desires into reality, but then things start to
get out of control.
Dry Neal Shusterman 2019-09-03 “The authors do not hold back.” —Booklist (starred
review) “The palpable desperation that pervades the plot…feels true, giving it a
chilling air of inevitability.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) “The
Shustermans challenge readers.” —School Library Journal (starred review) “No one
does doom like Neal Shusterman.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) When the
California drought escalates to catastrophic proportions, one teen is forced to
make life and death decisions for her family in this harrowing story of survival
from New York Times bestselling author Neal Shusterman and Jarrod Shusterman. The
drought—or the Tap-Out, as everyone calls it—has been going on for a while now.
Everyone’s lives have become an endless list of don’ts: don’t water the lawn,
don’t fill up your pool, don’t take long showers. Until the taps run dry.
Suddenly, Alyssa’s quiet suburban street spirals into a warzone of desperation;
neighbors and families turned against each other on the hunt for water. And when
her parents don’t return and her life—and the life of her brother—is threatened,
Alyssa has to make impossible choices if she’s going to survive.
Violent Ends Shaun David Hutchinson 2015-09 Relates how one boy--who had friends,
enjoyed reading, playing saxophone in the band, and had never been in trouble
before--became a monster capable of entering his high school with a loaded gun and
firing on his classmates, as told from the viewpoints of several victims. Each
perspective is written by a different writer of young adult fiction.
Chasing Forgiveness Neal Shusterman 2015-10-13 Originally published: Boston:
Little, Brown, 1991.
UnSouled Neal Shusterman 2014-10-14 After the destruction of the Graveyard, Connor
and Lev are on the run, seeking a woman who may be the key to bringing down
unwinding forever while Cam, the rewound boy, tries to prove his love for Risa by
bringing Proactive Citizenry to its knees.
Downsiders Neal Shusterman 2012-02-21 Beneath the sewer grates and manholes of the
city lies a strange and secret world called the Downside. Every Downsider knows
that it's forbidden to go Topside, and most fear a collision of the two worlds.
But fourteen-year-old Talon is curious about what goes on above ground, and one
day he ventures out in search of medicine for his ailing sister. There he meets
Lindsay, who is as curious about Talon's world as he is about hers. When Lindsay
visits the Downside for the first time, she marvels at the spirit of the
Downsiders, and the way they create works of art from topside "trash," like old
subway tokens and forgotten earrings. As awed as she is by the Downside, however,
she also questions its origins, and when she finds out that this fantastic world
is not all it appears to be, she is determined to tell Talon the truth. Then a
construction accident threatens to crush Talon's world, and his loyalty is put to
the test. Can the truth save the Downside, or will it destroy an entire
civilization? Neal Shusterman takes readers on an amazing journey into a place
that's only a few steps away, yet beyond their wildest dreams.
Girl Giant and the Monkey King Van Hoang 2020-12-01 From debut author Van Hoang
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comes Girl Giant and the Monkey King, a tale packed with magic, adventure, and
middle-school woes—perfect for fans of Rick Riordan and Roshani Chokshi. Elevenyear-old Thom Ngho is keeping a secret: she’s strong. Like suuuuper strong.
Freakishly strong. And it’s making it impossible for her to fit in at her new
middle school. In a desperate bid to get rid of her super strength, Thom makes a
deal with the Monkey King, a powerful deity and legendary trickster she
accidentally released from his 500-year prison sentence. Thom agrees to help the
Monkey King get back his magical staff if he'll take away her strength. Soon Thom
is swept up in an ancient and fantastical world in where demons, dragons, and Jade
princesses actually exist. But she quickly discovers that magic can’t cure
everything, and dealing with the trickster god might be more trouble than it’s
worth. Kirkus Best Book of 2020
Ultimate Unwind Hardcover Collection Neal Shusterman 2021-11-23 Don’t miss a
moment of the complete New York Times bestselling Unwind Dystology series from
Neal Shusterman, now available as a collectible hardcover boxed set. After the
Second Civil War, the Bill of Life was passed, stating that human life may not be
touched from the moment of conception until a child reaches the age of thirteen.
But it allows parents to get rid of their teenager through a process called
“unwinding.” These kids may have nothing left to give to their families but can
still give to society through the body parts that are harvested for donations.
Three teens defy the system and run away from their unwinding: Connor, a rebel
whose parents have ordered his unwinding; Risa, a ward of the state who is to be
unwound due to cost-cutting; and Lev, his parents’ tenth child whose unwinding has
been planned since birth as a religious tithing. As their paths intersect and
lives hang in the balance, Connor, Risa, and Lev must work together to survive—and
they may change the fate of America in the process. This complete boxed set
includes hardcover editions of: Unwind UnWholly UnSouled UnDivided UnBound
The Schwa was Here Neal Shusterman 2006-03-02 They say his clothes blend into the
background, no matter where he stands. They say a lot of things about the Schwa,
but one thing’s for sure: no one ever noticed him. Except me. My name is Antsy
Bonano, and I was the one who realized the Schwa was “functionally invisible” and
used him to make some big bucks. But I was also the one who caused him more grief
than a friend should. So if you all just shut up and listen, I’ll tell you
everything there is to know about the Schwa, from how he got his name, to what
really happened with his mom. I’ll spill everything. Unless, of course, “the Schwa
Effect” wipes him out of my brain before I’m done….
Full Tilt Neal Shusterman 2012-02-21 Full of roller-coaster twists and turns, Neal
Shusterman's page-turner is an Orpheus-like adventure into one boy's psyche.
Sixteen-year-old Blake and his younger brother, Quinn, are exact opposites. Blake
is the responsible member of the family. He constantly has to keep an eye on the
fearless Quinn, whose thrill-seeking sometimes goes too far. But the stakes get
higher when Blake has to chase Quinn into a bizarre phantom carnival that traps
its customers forever. In order to escape, Blake must survive seven deadly rides
by dawn, each of which represents a deep, personal fear--from a carousel of
stampeding animals to a hall of mirrors that changes people into their deformed
reflections. Blake ultimately has to face up to a horrible secret from his own
past to save himself and his brother--that is, if the carnival doesn't claim their
souls first!
Rage Within Jeyn Roberts 2012-09-04 “Galloping suspense dominates this riveting
sequel to the post-apocalyptic Dark Inside” (Kirkus Reviews) as four teens
continue the struggle for survival in a world gone mad. Aries, Clementine,
unsouled-unwind-3-neal-shusterman

Michael, and Mason have survived the first wave of the apocalypse that wiped out
most of the world’s population and turned many of the rest into murderous Baggers.
Now they’re hiding out in an abandoned house in Vancouver with a ragtag group of
fellow teen survivors, trying to figure out their next move. Aries is trying to
lead, but it’s hard to be a leader when there are no easy answers and every move
feels wrong. Clementine is desperate to find her brother Heath, but it’s
impossible to know where he’d be, assuming he’s alive. Michael is haunted by the
memories of his actions during his harrowing struggle to survive. And Mason is
struggling with something far worse: the fear that he may be a danger to his
friends. As the Baggers begin to create a new world order, these four teens will
have to trust and rely on each other in order to survive.
Unwind Dystology - 101 Amazing Facts You Didn't Know G Whiz
Posthumanist Readings in Dystopian Young Adult Fiction Jennifer Harrison
2019-04-29 This book explores the deployment of posthumanist ideology in young
adult dystopian fiction. It applies this theory to the presentation of social
issues in select novels.
The Place on Dalhousie Melina Marchetta 2019-04-02 'You look the type to break
your father's heart.' 'Yeah, but he broke mine first.' When Rosie Gennaro first
meets Jimmy Hailler, she has walked away from life in Sydney, leaving behind the
place on Dalhousie that her father, Seb, painstakingly rebuilt for his family but
never saw completed. Two years later, Rosie returns to the house and living there
is Martha, whom Seb Gennaro married less than a year after the death of Rosie's
mother. Martha is struggling to fulfil Seb's dream, while Rosie is coming to terms
with new responsibilities. And so begins a stand-off between two women who refuse
to move out of the home they both lay claim to. As the battle lines are drawn,
Jimmy Hailler re-enters Rosie's life. Having always watched other families from
the perimeters, he's now grappling, heartbreakingly, with forming one of his own .
. . An unforgettable story about losing love and finding love; about the
interconnectedness of lives and the true nature of belonging, from one of our most
acclaimed writers.
Graduation Day Joelle Charbonneau 2014 In book three of The Testing series, the
United Commonwealth wants to eliminate the rebel alliance fighting to destroy The
Testing for good, and though Cia is ready to lead the charge, will her lethal
classmates follow her into battle? 75,000 first printing.
The Complete Unwind Dystology Neal Shusterman 2015-11-10 Don’t miss a moment of
the complete New York Times bestselling Unwind dystology from Neal Shusterman, now
available as a collectible paperback boxed set. After the Second Civil War, the
Bill of Life states that human life may not be touched from the moment of
conception until a child reaches the age of thirteen. However, a loophole allows
parents to retroactively get rid of a teenager through a process called
“unwinding.” Three teens defy the system and run away from their unwinding:
Connor, a rebel whose parents have ordered his unwinding; Risa, a ward of the
state who is to be unwound due to cost-cutting; and Lev, his parents’ tenth child
whose unwinding has been planned since birth as a religious tithing. As their
paths intersect and lives hang in the balance, Connor, Risa, and Lev must work
together to survive—and they may change the fate of America in the process. This
complete boxed set includes paperback editions of Unwind, UnWholly, UnSouled, and
UnDivided.
Jiwa yang Tercerabut (Unsouled) Neal Shusterman 2018-12-03 UNSOULED (Jiwa yang
Tercerabut) Connor dan Lev melarikan diri setelah kehancuran Graveyard, tempat
aman terakhir bagi para Unwind yang minggat. Namun, untuk pertama kali, mereka
3/4

Downloaded from deluxeproduct.com on July 6, 2022 by guest

bukan cuma melarikan diri dari sesuatu. Kali ini, mereka lari menuju jawabanjawaban, dalam sosok wanita yang ingin dihapus Proactive Citizenry dari sejarah.
Jika dapat menemukannya, dan mengetahui mengapa sosok-sosok samar di balik
pemisahan raga begitu takut pada wanita itu, mereka mungkin menemukan kunci untuk
mengakhiri proses pemisahan raga untuk selamanya. Cam, bocah yang disatukan lagi,
menyusun rencana untuk membuyarkan organisasi yang menciptakannya. Ia tahu bahwa
kalau ia dapat membuat Proactive Citizenry bertekuk lutut, Risa akan tahu
bagaimana perasaan Cam sesungguhnya terhadap gadis tersebut. Dan tanpa Risa, Cam
sulit mengingat bagaimana rasanya menjadi manusia. Saat Juvenile Authority dan
pihak-pihak yang ingin membalas dendam memburu mereka,jalan mereka akan bertemu
secara eksplosif---dan semua akan berubah.
Everfound Neal Shusterman 2012-05 In the limbo that's Everlost, Mary, Nick, Allie,
and others face the decisions that will determine whether that place and the Earth
itself will continue to exist, as well as where their own futures lie.
Speeding Bullet Neal Shusterman 2004-09-01 After becoming famous and getting the
attention of the daughter of a wealthy New York City developer following his
rescue of a little girl from a speeding subway train, Nick looks for other people
to rescue. Reprint.
The Arc of a Scythe Trilogy Neal Shusterman 2019-11-19 Two teens must learn the
“art of killing” in this Printz Honor–winning series from Neal Shusterman, author
of the New York Times bestselling Unwind dystology. This collectible boxed set
includes hardcover editions of: Scythe Thunderhead The Toll
Everwild Neal Shusterman 2010-02-18 Nick the "chocolate ogre" wants to help the
children of Everlost to reach the light at the end of the tunnel, and is slowly
handing each child a coin which will release them from Everlost. But Mary
Hightower wants to trap the children forever, and joins forces with Pugsy Capone,
a death boss, who gains allies in a terrible way… Meanwhile, Allie has gone in
search for her parents and joins up with a group of "skinjackers". But, as her
search takes her further away from Nick and the children of Everlost, Allie
uncovers a shocking secret… it seems that "skinjackers" are not actually dead...
In this riveting sequel to the imaginative, supernatural thriller, Everlost, there
is new dark force to be reckoned with.
UnWholly Neal Shusterman 2013-10-15 "Thanks to Connor, Lev, and Risa, and their
high-profile revolt at Happy Jack Harvest Camp, people can no longer turn a blind
eye to unwinding. Ridding society of troublesome teens and, in the same stroke,
providing much-needed tissues for transplant might be convenient, but its morality
has finally been brought into question. However, unwinding has become big
business, and there are powerful political and corporate interests that want to
see it not only continue, but expand, allowing the unwinding of prisoners and the
impoverished. Cam is a teen who does not exist. He is made entirely out of the
parts of other unwinds. Cam, a 21st century Frankenstein, struggles with a search
for identity and meaning, as well as the concept of his own soul, if indeed a
rewound being can have one. When a sadistic bounty hunter who takes "trophies"
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from the unwinds he captures starts to pursue Connor, Risa and Lev, Cam finds his
fate inextricably bound with theirs"-Roxy Neal Shusterman 2021-11-09 "Two siblings get caught up in a wager between two
manufactured gods, Roxicodone and Adderall, in this new thriller inspired by the
opioid crisis"-Challenger Deep Neal Shusterman 2015-04-21 National Book Award * Golden Kite Award
Winner * Six Starred Reviews A captivating novel about mental illness that lingers
long beyond the last page, Challenger Deep is a heartfelt tour de force by New
York Times bestselling author Neal Shusterman. Caden Bosch is on a ship that's
headed for the deepest point on Earth: Challenger Deep, the southern part of the
Marianas Trench. Caden Bosch is a brilliant high school student whose friends are
starting to notice his odd behavior. Caden Bosch is designated the ship's artist
in residence to document the journey with images. Caden Bosch pretends to join the
school track team but spends his days walking for miles, absorbed by the thoughts
in his head. Caden Bosch is split between his allegiance to the captain and the
allure of mutiny. Caden Bosch is torn. Challenger Deep is a deeply powerful and
personal novel from one of today's most admired writers for teens. Laurie Halse
Anderson, award-winning author of Speak, calls Challenger Deep "a brilliant
journey across the dark sea of the mind; frightening, sensitive, and powerful.
Simply extraordinary."
Arc of a Scythe Pack Neal Shusterman 2019-11 All three titles in the
internationally bestselling Arc of a Scythe series: Scythe, Thunderhead and The
Toll. Collect each title in the explosive Arc of a Scythe series by New York Times
bestseller Neal Shusterman.
The Skinjacker Trilogy Neal Shusterman 2011-06-14 Not every child who dies goes on
to the afterlife. Some are caught halfway between life and death, in a sort of
limbo known as Everlost: a shadow of the living world, filled with all the things
and places that no longer exist. It’s a magical, yet dangerous place where bands
of lost kids run wild and anyone who stands in the same place too long sinks to
the center of the Earth. Allie and Nick don't survive the car crash, and end up in
Everlost, where coins are more valuable than anyone knows, fortune cookies tell
the truth, monsters are real, and the queen of lost souls lives in a once-beloved
tower. Nick and Allie have to learn to survive in a world with different rules,
and figure out who they can trust--and who they must oppose at all costs. At stake
is nothing less than the fate of Everlost and the living world they have left
behind. In this gripping trilogy, Neal Shusterman explores questions of life,
death, and what just might lie in between.
The Toll Neal Shusterman 2020 "Citra and Rowan have disappeared. Endura is gone.
It seems like nothing stands between Scythe Goddard and absolute dominion over the
world scythedom. With the silence of the Thunderhead and the reverberations of the
Great Resonance still shaking the earth to its core, the question remains: Is
there anyone left who can stop him? The answer lies in the Tone, the Toll, and the
Thunder"--
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